
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
18​th​ November 2019 
 
Dear Big Knitter, 
 
Thank you so much for taking part in the Big Knit 2018-2019 campaign and helping us to knit an 
amazing 56 200 smoothie hats!  For every hat knitted Age UK Staffordshire receives 25p and you 
have helped us raise an amazing £14 050 to support our work with older people across Staffordshire. 
This is a fantastic achievement and we hope that you enjoyed the knitting as well as helping our 
Charity.  
The smoothie hats are in the supermarkets throughout this month.  
 
We are ​preparing for the next campaign 2020-2021​ and would like to exceed our last target. Please 
see the pack inside for more details about the campaign.  
We would really appreciate it if you were able to carry on knitting for us and we have set our ​first 
target of 20 000 smoothie hats to be in by Wednesday 24​th​ June 2020.  
Please can you fill in ‘The Big Knit Contact Details Form’ and also sign, date and return the ‘Privacy 
Notice – Big Knit’ Form and return them back to us in the freepost envelope enclosed. We can only 
write out to people again if we have these forms sent back to us.  
 
We greatly value the time and support that you and all our knitters give to making the Big Knit such a 
success.  We couldn’t manage without you - thank you! 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jenny Bell 
Big Knit Coordinator 
Age UK Staffordshire  
Tel – 01782 200729 
(please leave a message on the answer machine if there is nobody to take the call, we will come back 
to you as soon as we can but this may take a few days) 
 

Age UK Staffordshire 
The Dudson Centre  
Hope Street t ​01782 200729 
Hanley e ​Info@ageukstaffordshire.org.uk 
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Age ​UK ​South Staffordshire, Age UK Burton and Age UK No ​r​th Staffordshire have merged to c​r​eate a single new charity fo​r ​older people in Staffordshire. ​T​he 
charity became operational on 1st October 2018 and is called Age ​UK ​Staffordshire. 

 


